
You’re invited!  

 
The Bronxville Historical Conservancy and the Hudson River Museum cordially invite you  
and a guest to a special reception to celebrate   

Neighboring Visions:   
Westchester Artists Then and Now 

Thursday, September 19  
5–6:30pm, with remarks at 6pm  

Hudson River Museum  
511 Warburton Avenue, Yonkers  

Neighboring Visions, which closes on 
Sunday, September 29, will be celebrated 
in the Billiard Room of our historic home, 
Glenview. BHC members are also invited to 
a subsequent reception of No Bodies:  
Clothing as Disruptor from 6:30–8:30pm.   

RSVP by Monday, September 16   
events@bronxvillehistoricalconservancy.org  
or (914) 961-6790 
Reservations are limited. A BHC reservation  
confirmation will follow on a “first come” basis.  
 
For a full description of Bronxville art in the exhibit: 
hrm.org/neighboring-visions   

This invitation is non-transferable.  

 

 

 
Neighboring Visions is supported by the Bronxville 
Historical Conservancy.  

Additional support has been provided by Sarah 
Lawrence College and the Mellon Foundation.  

Exhibitions are made possible by assistance provided 
by the County of Westchester.  

Neighboring Visions: Westchester Artists Then 
and Now is curated by Karintha Lowe, HRM’s Mellon 
Public Humanities Fellow, with curatorial assistance 
provided by Sarah Lawrence College student-interns 
Tatiana Mezitis, Rachel Pearson, Frank Spillane,  
and Natalie Taylor.  

With special thanks to:  Jayne Warman and Lyndal 
Vermette, Bronxville Historical Conservancy Trustees; 
Erin Saluti and William Zambelli, Conservancy Co-
Chairs; and Lorraine Shanley, Hudson River Museum 
Trustee.  

Image: William Thomas Smedley (American, 1858– 
1920). Seated Woman with Parasol (detail), early 
twentieth century. Oil on panel. Collection of the 
Bronxville Historical Conservancy. 
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